
 
TO THE RINCON RESERVATION COMMUNITY AND TO ALL RINCON 
TRIBAL MEMBERS:  The Rincon Band of Luiseño Indians government invites you to a 
broadband fair launching “Connect Rincon” – a tribal outreach effort to: 

• hear from you about your broadband internet needs and wants, 
• offer information about the benefits of high-speed broadband internet, and 
• keep you informed about Tribe’s ongoing efforts to bring high-speed broadband internet 

services to all households on the Reservation within approximately two years. 

The Connect Rincon broadband fair will take place at the Rincon Tribal Hall on Saturday, September 
21, 2024, from 11:00 AM to 2:00 PM.  We appreciate your participation in a survey to collect your 
ideas about the programs, services, and pricing you would like to experience for the anticipated future 
of high-speed broadband build-out and services on the Rincon Reservation. 

We hope you will bring your family, share your thoughts, enjoy tacos, participate in the raffles to win 
an iPad, and take home a bag of swag.   

Our Rincon tribal government representatives will be present to answer your questions (including 
representatives from the Education Department), along with representatives from AT&T, the Tribe’s 
broadband deployment partner.   

In addition to raffles of multiple iPads*+, there will be giveaways from both the Tribe and AT&T.   

During the Connect Rincon event this Saturday, you can also tour the Education Department’s AT&T 
Connected Learning Center. The Connected Learning Center provides the Rincon Reservation 
community and surrounding tribal communities with high-speed internet access and resources, 
including digital literacy courses and workshops.   

Please come join us!   

*iPads generously donated by AT&T. 

+iPad winners must be 18 or older and present proof of Rincon Tribal membership or residency on 
the Reservation. 

Benefits of broadband high-speed internet:  The anticipated arrival of high-speed internet to 
Reservation households will enhance opportunities for education by allowing your children to access 
online resources and classes seamlessly. It will enable you to apply for jobs and participate in virtual 
work environments. It can also improve your healthcare through tele-health services. Moreover, the 
availability of high-speed broadband throughout the Reservation is expected to boost community 
growth by bringing new economic opportunities to the Rincon Reservation.   

Rincon Reservation Tribal Community and Tribal 
Members:  We invite you to the Tribe’s “Connect 
Rincon” broadband fair this Saturday, 9/21/24, 
from 11 AM to 2 PM.  
 


